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NHPC carries out its first dental consultation campaign in the project area

More than 1,000 people consulted, cared for and 

treated

From the 24th of January to the 4th of February 2025, 

NHPC carried out its first free dental consultation 

campaign in the Nachtigal project area. More than 

1,000 people attended, including about fifty People 

Affected by the Project (PaPs) from four districts. 

Besides being sensitized on oral hygiene, they received 

dental care and treatment in situ, and left with 

toothbrushes and fluoride toothpaste.

The aim of the campaign was to improve dental health 

in local communities and strengthen measures to fight 

oral and dental diseases in the project area. This 

initiative is part of NHPC's Community Health Plan and 

responds to the needs expressed by local communities 

and health districts in the area. 

Through this campaign, NHPC reaffirms its 

commitment to contribute actively to the improvement 

of people's quality of life in the Nachtigal project area. 

Quelques images de la campagne

The health of Nachtigal project area’s people at the 

heart of NHPC's priorities

Since 2022, NHPC has organized various health 

campaigns in the Nachtigal project area, as part of its 

Community Health Plan. More than 5,000 people have 

already been tested and treated for onchocerciasis and 

ophthalmological diseases, including surgical care and 

the supply of medical glasses. 

Through its Community Health Plan, NHPC raises 

awareness, educates and supports communities to 

prevent the spread of infectious or parasitic diseases in 

the project area.
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